
 

BOLTON COMMUNITY PRACTICE 
 
 

Bolton Community Practice has an open practice 
boundary and cares for patients across the 

Bolton area 
 

 
 

If you are an existing patient and are moving home 
but will remain resident within the Bolton boundary 

there is no need for you to register with another 
GP.  We will be happy to continue seeing you at 

the practice branch that is nearest and most 
convenient for you.   

 
If you would like to discuss this or require more 

information please ask at reception 
 

 


